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Thursday 30th January 2025
Welcome to 2025, Term 1
Dear Whaanau

We are excited to get back into school things for 2025. We hope you've had a stunning summer so far!
We have new staff and a new set up for classrooms so day one will be an exciting scavenger hunt for our
students finding their room and teacher. We’d love to see whaanau on the 3rd as well as the students, pop
in before 8:45 and meet the teachers!

Ngaa Mihi, Whaea Suzanne
Enrolments
The office is open from the 28th for enquiries about enrolment. Whaea Debbie in the office will have all
the paperwork you need and will set up a meeting with Whaea Maria for you to arrange school visits. The
first day back is always a busy one so anything we can do before the 3rd helps with a smooth start to the
year.

School Lunches

Our lunches start on day one of the term so we will have plenty of kai for your children when they start
back with us. The menu this term includes Roast Chicken w/ Stuffing, Roast Vegetables & Gravy, BBQ Beef
& Cheese Melt, Satay Chicken Loaded Garlic Bread and Sweet & Sour Chicken Nuggets on Rice YUM!

We will also have our fruit each day as well.

Stationery
The Insoll Avenue School Board of Trustees fund stationery for all students. There is no cost to whaanau.

All the books and pencils etc your child needs to get their learning humming this term will be ready and
waiting in their classrooms.

School Bags
With swimming in term 1 we need school bags brought to school each day with togs and a towel. Without

a school bag we find lots of togs, towels, shoes and sweatshirts around the school. A bag (named) helps
keep everything in a safe place. Your help with this would be appreciated.

Newsletters and information

We do our best to keep you up to date with all the information you need to work alongside us to support
your children. Keeping us up to date with your contact email and phone numbers helps us do this. You can
also check us out on Facebook! Insoll Avenue Facebook

Quick notes and dates;
e 2025 Start Date is Monday 3rd February
o Thursday 6th February - Waitangi Day Holiday
e Friday 7th February school will be closed for a Teacher Only Day

Principal: Suzanne Wright Presiding Member (BOT): Sandra Flintoff
Phone: 855 5067 or 0800 855 506 Text absences to: 0272494911
www.insollave.school.nz
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